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The Schoharie Free Library remains open to masked, 
socially-distanced patrons during its regular hours:
Monday, Tuesday, and Friday, 11 am-6 pm; Thursday, 
12 pm-7 pm; and Saturday, 10 am-2 pm. Please return 
books in our exterior book drop. 

All our programs are currently meeting online via 
Zoom. To see a list of our online programs and learn how 
to sign up, visit our Facebook events page or the library’s 
website: www.schoharielibrary.org. 

Coming Soon: Meet and share ideas and feedback with 
our new library director in our “Meet the Director” event 
at 6:30 pm on Tuesday, January 19.


